
Patrick Dale 

From: 	 ASADA CEO 
Sent: 	 Friday, 22 July 2016 5:47 PM 
To: 	 'xxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx' 
Cc: 	 Ben McDevitt; Elen Perdikogiannis; Judith Lind 
Subject: 	 ASADA - Incoming Government Brief [SEC=DLM-ONLY:For-Official-Use-Only] 
Attachments: 	 hthorne_7-22-2016_17-30-27.pdf; ASADA - Incoming Minister Brief - July 2016.docx 

Dear Craig 

Please find attached ASADA's Incoming Government Brief. 

Regards 
Ben McDevitt 

Ben McDevitt AM APM 
Chief Executive Officer 
Australian Sports Anti-Doping Authority 

T 	+61 (0) 2 6222 4206 
F 	+61 (0) 2 6222 4203 

E 	ben.mcdevitt akasada.gov.au   

P O Box 1744 1 Fyshwick ACT 2609 1 Australia 

ASADA Hotline 13 000 ASADA (13 000 27232) 

Information and anti-doping services can also be found at 
ASADA Website http://www.asada.gov.au  
Check your substances https://checksubstances.asada.gov.au  
Online whereabouts https://whereabouts,asada.gov.au  
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